
Cactus Classroom News 

November 5, 2024 

Hello Cactus Families! 

 I hope everyone had a great weekend! We will be starting the week off strong with working 
on the distributive property and the mini test we took last Friday. We will also be working on coming 
up with a main idea, characters and the setting to our stories about our Greek god/goddesses. In 
language arts we are continuing on identifying the five elements of story. I hope everyone has a 
great week! 

 

Math: 

We are learning about the distributive property.  

Please work with you students on multiplication (X0, X1 and X2) 

 

ELA: 

We are working on the five elements of a story. The characters, setting, problem, solution and end. 
You can review this with your students with a fiction book. We will also be comparing two fables and 
their characters. 

 

Science: 

We will be learning about the different forces, push and pull.  

 

Important Dates: 

November 11th – Veteran’s Day – No School. 

November 22nd – Fall Movie Night, Book Fair and Silent Auction. 

November 28th - 29th – Thanksgiving Break – No School. 

 


